
The Erie County Clerk’s Office is Proud to Offer the 

“Thank A Vet” 
Discount Program Outreach Event 

Michael P. Kearns 

Erie County Clerk 

Thursday, May 17, 2018 
10:00 am to 12:00 pm 

V.F.W. Post 9249 
2121 Grand Island Blvd. 
Grand Island, NY 14072 

The Erie County Clerk’s Office “Thank A Vet” 

discount card carries with it significant benefits 

with over 1,400 Erie County Businesses signed 

up to give discounts on purchases and services.  

  To Obtain A “Thank A Vet” Card 
 

 You must be an Erie County Resident 

 You must be an honorably discharged veteran 

from any branch of service in the United 

States Armed Forces 

 You must bring your official original 

discharge papers (Copies cannot be accepted) 

Part of Erie County Clerk’s S.A.L.U.T.E.S. Program 


